
Are you thinking about, or already training 
for, a career in social work?
There is bursary funding available to help you if you are on an 

undergraduate/postgraduate social work training course in England. 

Undergraduate students are 
funded from their second year of 
training and receive a Placement 
Travel Allowance (PTA).

Postgraduate students are funded 
from their first year, receive the 
PTA and can apply for additional 
allowances:

•	 Adult Dependants Allowance
•	 Childcare Allowance
•	 Parents’ Learning Allowance
•	 Disabled Student Allowance

To receive the bursary, your 
university/college must decide 
to include you in their capping 
allocation.

All eligible students not included in 
capping allocations can apply for 
the PTA.

Find out if you are eligible:

www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/Students/835

Social Work Bursaries

@NHSBSA_StudentsSocial Work Bursaries do not have to be 
repaid after you complete your course.


